Notice of Member Meeting for 
Pink Hill Water Supply Corporation


The Annual Member Meeting for the Pink Hill Water Supply Corporation will be held at the 40 Roy Ayres Rd Bells, TX 75414.  The meeting will start 6p.m. on March 18th 2025. The purpose of the meeting will be to update the membership on the business affairs of the Corporation and to conduct a director election unless the election is declared unopposed by a resolution of the board of directors.  Applications pick up in office or printable on website.    

The Corporation will mail to each member one official ballot regardless of the number of memberships they hold.  Only the original official ballot mailed to the member or provided at the annual members meeting will be valid.  If a member has lost their ballot, a replacement ballot will be issued to the member.  The member must contact the Corporation at (903) 965-4777  or by e-mail at Pinkhillwater@gmail.com to obtain an official replacement ballot.   Reproduced or copied ballots will not be accepted. 

